



Legislation Text

File #: TMP-27746, **Version:** 1

HERITAGE STAKEHOLDERS MEETING

Craig Froese provided an update regarding plans for the Heritage Stakeholders Meeting. He mentioned that a proposed invitation list and list of agenda topics have been forwarded to the Committee for their review and feedback. Mr. Froese advised that the invitation list still needs to be finalized and invitations to the meeting will be sent out shortly.

He mentioned that Heritage Stakeholders meeting has been scheduled virtually for October 6th at 6:30 p.m. He explained that the sub-committee will be preparing presentation material for the meeting

The Committee discussed ideas and provided suggestions related to the Heritage Stakeholders meeting.

Cathy Colebatch asked if the Heritage Stakeholders meeting could be promoted via the City's social media or through a media release

Tomasz Wierzba, Planner mentioned that he would contact staff in Access Barrie concerning communications related to the Heritage Stakeholders meeting.